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<REDACTED>
By email only to: <REDACTED>

24 November 2017
Dear <REDACTED>

Our reference: FOI/17/633

Thank you for your e-mail to the House of Lords Appointments Commission
(HOLAC) dated 24 November requesting the following information:

I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act. I am
looking for information about internet webpages accessed by staff. Please
could you provide me with the following:

1. A list of the 500 most accessed websites – in terms of pages views (or
however you record this) – on computers over the past 12 months (December
2016 to December 2017)
2. Please could you provide the URL of the website and number of times it
has been accessed by computers on the network.

I am dealing with this request under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act
2000.

I am afraid that we do not hold the information you have requested. I should
explain that HOLAC is an advisory non-departmental public body, sponsored by
the Cabinet Office. The Cabinet Office provides the Commission with its IT
equipment I would therefore recommend you contact the Cabinet Office directly.
For ease I have noted their contact details below:

FOI Team
Cabinet Office
Room 3.32
1 Horse Guards Road
London
SW1A 2HQ

Email foi-team@cabinetoffice.gov.uk



If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request
or wish to request an internal review, you should write to:
Peter Lawrence
Room G/08
1 Horse Guards Road
London
SW1A 2HQ

Email: chief.executive@csc.gov.uk

You should note that HOLAC will not normally accept an application for internal
review if it is received more than two months after the date that the reply was
issued.

If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may apply
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the
Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the
complaints procedure provided by HOLAC. The Information Commissioner can
be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner’s Office
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely,

<REDACTED>
Commission Secretariat


